Lightcliffe Academy

Stoney Lane, Lightcliffe, Halifax HX3 8TL Tel: 01422 201028 Fax: 01422 204615 Email: admin@lightcliffeacademy.co.uk Web: www.lightcliffeacademy.co.uk



14th January 2019

## Dear Parent/Carer

As you know, Mr Rothwell has been off school for much of this academic year, and following this period of ill health, he has decided to leave his post as Principal of Lightcliffe Academy. I am sure that you will join with me in thanking him for his leadership of Lightcliffe and his total commitment to the school and the local community. We hope that he makes a full and speedy recovery and wish him well for the future.

As Executive Principal of the secondary schools within Abbey Multi Academy Trust, I will continue to act as Principal at Lightcliffe, ably assisted by Mr Mark Harwood and Mr Jon-Paul Craig, both of whom have been appointed as Vice Principals, on a temporary basis in the first instance.

Yours sincerely

Mr Jon Norden

Acting Principal at Lightcliffe Academy

Executive Principal (Secondary)

Thoda

Abbey Multi Academy Trust

